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MINUTES 
Regular Meeting of the Sheridan Community Schools 

Board of School Trustees 
October 19, 2020 

 
The Sheridan Community Schools Board of School Trustees met for a Regular Board Meeting on 
Monday, October 19, 2020 at 6:30 p.m. in the Sheridan High School Media Center with board 
members Alan Lyon, Nancy Boone, and Steve Dollahan, present, along with Superintendent Mary 
Roberson. 
 
Quorum Determination – Secretary Lyon confirmed that a quorum was established. 

  
Call to Order/Pledge – Presider Lyon called the meeting to order at 6:30 and led the group in the 
Pledge of Allegiance.   
 
Agenda Revisions – There were no changes to the agenda proposed. 
 
Consent Agenda - A motion to approve the Consent Agenda as presented was made by Nancy 
Boone and seconded by Steve Dollahan.  The motion carried 3-0. 
 

• Minutes of the 10/5/2020 Regular Session and Tentative Agreement Hearing  
 
 

Personnel – A motion to approve the following personnel items presented by Superintendent 
Roberson as presented was made by Steve Dollahan seconded by Nancy Boone. The motion 
carried 3-0.   

• Accepted retirement of Nikki Zachery 

 
Adoption of Contract with Sheridan Education Association:  Steve Dollahan made the motion 

to approve the Master Contract with the Sheridan Education Association.  Nancy Boone seconded 

the motion, which carried 3-0. 

 

Approval of 2020-2021Non-Certified and Administrative Wages:  Steve Dollahan made a motion to 

approve the 2020-2021 non-certified and administrative wages.  The motion was seconded by 

Nancy Boone and carried 3-0.  

 

Information/Reports, Mary Roberson 

• Roberson shared the latest Dashboard. 

• She thanked Nikki Zachery for her service to Sheridan Community Schools. 

• She thanked the Sheridan Education Association for the cooperation through budgeting and 
thanked the Board for their support. 

 
Board Member Comments  
 



 

• Mrs. Boone commend that she was pleased we have made it this far into the school year. 

• Mr. Dollahan thanked the superintendent. 

• Mr. Lyon gave special thanks to Nikki Zachery for her service. 
 
Next Board Meetings:   
 Monday, November 9, 2020 – Regular November Meeting 
 
Adjournment:  A motion to adjourn the meeting at 6:47 p.m. was made Steve Dollahan by and 
seconded by Nancy Boone.  The motion carried 3-0.   
 
The board meeting sign-in sheet carried the name of Dan Fleming. 

 
 

 
 

___________________________________ 
Alan Lyon, Secretary 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 


